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Revenue Planning Enrolled  Waitlist  

Kindergarten  79 0 

1st Grade  102 0 

2nd Grade  94 0 

3rd Grade  95 44 

4th Grade  88 0 

5th Grade  96 0 

6th Grade  119 42 

7th Grade  112 30 

8th Grade  85 22 

   

Total  870 138 

*7 students will started on 1/21 making current enrollment 877 
 

Total Applications for 25/26 School Year 297 
 

We are hosting family engagement nights twice 
per month.  We also have a standing family 
tour/information session every Tuesday morning.   

 
 

Criteria  Progress  

Academics We returned in January eager to pick up where 
we left off in December.  To this end, we´ve 
taken some time to review the data that was 
collected during our last Case 21 assessment in 



December.  Teachers are working on modifying 
their instruction to be responsive to the needs of 
students in ways that still allow them to remain 
on pace to finish the curriculum in time for our 
End of Year Assessments.  During the week of 
1/13, students took their Middle of the Year 
I-Ready Assessment.  We are using both data 
points to invite over 200 students to our after 
school tutoring program that is set to start on 
1/27.  This tutoring program is set to run 5 
weeks.  After we administer our last Case 21 
Assessment we will host another round of After 
School Tutoring in preparation for our End of 
Year Assessments.    

Staffing  Fully Staffed  

Facility  Great Condition  

Budget  See Report in Email  

Technology  Great Condition  

Athletics  This week is Homecoming at SCSA!  Students 
and staff will participate in a themed spirit week.  
We are looking forward to seeing many of our 
former Rockets at the Homecoming game on 
Thursday and the Homecoming Dance for 
Middle Grades students on 1/24.   
 
SCSA Cheerleaders have several competitions 
coming up and our track team is in the midst of 
training for another successful season.   
  

Other  Thanks to Vision to Learn, Around 200 pairs of 
eyeglasses will be distributed to to SCSA 
students on 1/27 and 1/28  
 
Thanks to the Dottie Rose Foundation, our 5th 
Grade Girls will be participating in a ¨Binary 
Bling¨ party focused on coding in February for 
National Engineering Week.   
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